
KS1 SATs



What are they?

SATs stands for Standardised Assessment 
Tests. 

They are assessments that children do at the end 
of Key Stage 1 (end of Year 2) to assess how 
well children have retained information from 
KS1 as they progress into KS2. 



This year, the SATs are no longer statutory however we will still be 
administering them. 

The Year 2 SATs are very different to the Year 6 SATs. In Year 6, the 
children sit different assessment papers, and whatever they achieve in 
those papers is their final assessment. 

However, in Year 2, we use the assessment papers as extra evidence to 
support our teacher judgements. Therefore, if a child isn’t feeling well, 
having a bad day and didn’t perform to the standard that we have seen in 
class, that is okay. We use this tests as support and further evidence to 
prove our teacher assessments. 



What do we assess?

•2 Maths assessments – an arithmetic paper and a 
reasoning paper. 
•2 reading assessments 
•SPAG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) 
assessment.

•Writing assessments
•Science



Maths



Maths



Maths

- Arithmetic paper looks at addition, subtraction, multiplication, 
division and fractions.



Maths

- Reasoning paper looks at word problems, other areas of maths 
(shape, time etc) and the children’s ability to apply their maths 
knowledge.



Reading
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Reading

• There are two different 
papers. Paper 1 usually 
contains two different 
texts which the children 
read and then answer 
questions on. Paper 2 has 
an additional booklet 
with usually 3 texts in 
and an answer booklet for 
children to answer 
questions in.
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Writing



Science



When will they take place?

They will take place in May. 

We cannot give exact dates as to when each test will take place. 

If your child is absent due to illness and misses a test, don’t 
worry. We can catch them up. 

However, please avoid taking your child out of school for 
holidays or any other reasons during this month.



What happens after the assessments?

You will receive information at the end of the year (in the end of year 
report) telling you what your child has been assessed as: WTS, EXS 
or GDS. 

You do not get told the exact score your child received in each test. 

If your child has received a judgement of WTS, don’t worry. Nothing 
changes for them. They still continue to progress through the school 
and receive the first class teaching we offer. These assessments are 
purely used as trackers for schools to see progress from KS1 to KS2. 



What can you do to support at home?

•Practise addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division calculations. 

•Learn the Year 1 and Year 2 common 
exception words. 

•Read daily to improve fluency and discuss 
the books with your child. 



Any questions?
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